
CANBY CITY COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING 

September 8, 1982 

Mayor Robert A. Swayze presiding. Councilmembers present: David Anderson, Beryl 
Brown, Michael Gabrion, Lee Funrue, Bill Pulver and Gary Sowles. 

Others present were: City Administrator Zenor, City Attorney Bettis, Acting City 
Recorder Protem Graham, Public Works Supervisor Atwood, Charter Revision Committee 
members, Stephan Lashbrook, Bob Westcott, Earl Oliver and Jim Renner. Also Bob 
Rapp, Canby Utility Board employee, Trish Neiworth, Oregonian, Scott Taylor, David 
Bury and Richard Garvey, Canby Utility Board. 

Mayor Swayze called the meeting to order at 7:35 p.m., followed by the flag salute 
and roll call showing a quorum present. 

Mayor Swayze asked if there was any business to come before the council, with 
Administrator Zenor answering with one item, a liquor license application. Mr. 
Zenor read the application, presented by Pat Schwarzin, for a campaign function 
for Joe Davis for Senate to take place at the Canby Fairgrounds. **Councilman 
Anderson moved to approve the Special Event Liquor License presented by Patricia 
Schwarzin for Joe Davis for Senate, seconded by Councilman Pulver and approved 
unanimously. 

Mayor Swayze recessed the Sepcial Meeting at 7:40 p.m. to go into a workshop 
meeting with the Charter Revision Committee. 

The Specfal Meeting was reopened at 8:40 p.m. and immediately adjourned. 
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